
 

DATE:- 18/08/2018. 

TO: 
CHRISTIAN HEALTH ASSOCIATION OF KENYA 
(CHAK) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
REF;- APPRECIATION FOR THE ITEMS RECEIVED 
 

On behalf of the Jamia Medical Centre Board, we as a facility really appreciate 
the Donation of the following items received from you; - 

1. Solar vaccine fridge 
2. Solar panel 

 

The donated items will really assist us on improvement of service delivery to 
our clients as we were having a shortage of fridges at the facility and only one 
source of power which was a major challenge to us. 
 

May God bless you and we hope that the cooperation existing between us will 
be of benefit to all of us including the clients we serve. 
 
Kind regards 
 
IBRAHIM LEO 
ADMINISTRATOR 
JAMIA MEDICAL CENTRE 
0721 – 412624 . 
 
CC:  
SHEBAN LATIFF 
PROGRAM DIRECTOR – SUPKEM 
 

Phone: 254-56-641332               
Fax: 254-56-641332                
Email: jammedcen@yahoo.com 

OFF MUMIAS—KAKAMEGA RD 
NEXT TO JAMIA MOSQUE  MUMIAS 
P.O.BOX 574, MUMIAS 50102 

JAMIA MEDICAL CENTRE 

 


